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Hearing on Job Network services 
 
Federal Parliament’s Public Accounts and Audit Committee is holding a public hearing to examine 
two Audit Reports looking at Job Network Services: Audit Report No. 51, 2004-05, DEWR's 
oversight of Job Network services to job seekers and Audit Report No. 6, 2005-06, 
Implementation of Job Network Employment Services Contract 3. 
 
The hearing will be held on Monday, 27 March 2006, from 10:00am – 11:15am, in 
Committee Room 1R4, Parliament House, Canberra. 
 
The Committee will hold a round-table discussion with witnesses from the Department of 
Employment and Workplace Relations; Centrelink; the Department of Human Services and the 
Australian National Audit Office (ANAO), to follow-up on recommendations and changes made as 
a result of the audit findings. 
 
 
 

For more information: please contact the secretariat on telephone (02) 6277 4615 or visit 
the Committee’s website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa/
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